September 14-15 Bulletin Announcement

alk in Faith

Next weekend marks the culmination of our capital stewardship campaign, 4 Walk in Faith.
Hopefully, you have taken advantage of the opportunities provided to learn about and understand
the building project our parish family is about to undertake and the many positive aspects of how
it will impact our parish, our volunteers and our ministries. For the past few weeks, our parish
has been engaged in a concentrated “stewardship emphasis” phase to help us focus on the many
gifts we have received from God, and how we are called to respond generously to so many
blessings and graces. Y our prayerful discernment in considering a 1-year commitment to 4
Walk in Faith will help al of us come together as afaith family to continue our commitment to
the future ministry of our parish. On Friday we mailed our final newsletter to you. Please read it
as you consider your sacrificial pledge. Let us all continue to pray that God grants us wisdom,
guidance, and courage as we move forward by faith to do as Jesus has called us, remembering
that God will never be outdone in generosity.

Like good stewards of the manifold grace of God, serve one another with whatever gift each of
you hasreceived.~ 1 Peter 4:10



